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Dear families of Park Meadows Elementary School, 

We would like to welcome you all to what will be a great year at Park Meadows School. I am honoured 
to be the incoming Principal at Park Meadows and fortunate to have Ms. Sharon Willms-Laing as the 
Vice-Principal for the 2021-2022 school year. I am excited to join the exceptional staff at Park 
Meadows. For our returning families and our new families I want to assure you that the teachers and 
support staff of Park Meadows are focused on student success and believe that the diversity of our 
students are one of the main strengths of our school.  

There will be more information sent out to you closer to the beginning of the school year regarding our 
staggered entry days, classroom placement for your child(ren), and any COVID information as needed.  

I have included some contact information for the school, but please note that the school email and 
phone will not be monitored between July 2nd and August 18th.  

We hope you all have a safe, healthy, and very happy summer. We look forward to seeing you all at the 
end of the summer at Park Meadows Elementary School!  

Yours in Education,  

Mrs. Teri Smith  
Principal 
Park Meadows Elementary School  
E-mail: teri.smith@lethsd.ab.ca 
School E-mail: meadows@lethsd.ab.ca 
 
 
Ms. Sharon Willms-Laing 
Vice Principal 
Park Meadows Elementary School 
E-mail: sharon.willmslaing@lethsd.ab.ca 
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